Memorandum

[bookmark: _GoBack]To: David Michelson, Associate Professor, UBC
From: Anupam Abhayakumar, Student
Date: March 16th, 2014
Subject: Weekly Review

Dear Mr. Michelson, 

This week we continued with our Orbcomm project and we are pleased to find that our hello world program works fine. However the email demo did not work as we could not get the email to send more than once. We believe it to be due to the satellites being out of range in that moment of time.  Secondly, we constructed a voltage divider for our ADC circuit using 357k Ohms and 866 k Ohms resistors. The unmodified ADC demo works, but there were some issues with modifying the program to read channel 0 of the analog input. We have to yet to investigate into the third tutorial in the upcoming lab days.  

With Regards,
Anupam Abhayakumar 
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